
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

Revised 11/30/23 - DBE GFE Requirements 
 
Contractors should be aware of changes to the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise/Good Faith 
Effort requirements.  These changes are effective beginning with the December 1, 2023, bid 
letting.  The changes will not become contractual until the February 2, 2024, bid letting.  
Contractors are encouraged to use the new procedures which are outlined here on pages 48-
55.   

Please see Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program (michigan.gov) for more information. 

 
Lansing, MI 
11/30/2023 

https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/-/media/Project/Websites/MDOT/Business/Contractors/DBE/Requested/DBE-Program-Procedures.pdf?rev=1e6d30bd371242f79c7a40275a37f838&hash=D4FFE31226DE7952194B1159B6F61273
https://www.michigan.gov/mdot/business/contractors/dbe

